
 

 

The Township of North Dundas  
North Dundas Drinking Water Supply System Capacity Expansion 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
 

The Township of North Dundas is advancing a Schedule B 
Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to determine 

the most suitable option to increase water supply to the communities of Winchester 
and Chesterville. 

 

The study will assess current and future requirements of the 
North Dundas Drinking Water Supply System to address 
the reliability and redundancy of the communal water 
system and the anticipated demand increase due to 
planned residential expansions and growing industrial 
needs in Winchester and Chesterville. 
 
The proposed alternative solution involves a new 
groundwater well on Lafleur Road, as well as seeking 
supplemental water sources.  These sources include 
continuing investigations for additional well sites, and 
consideration to connect to the South Dundas Drinking 
Water system, through a watermain along County Road 31. 
 

 

Public consultation is a key component to this Study. A Public Information Centre will be held to identify 
the existing drinking water system constraints, as well as proposed alternative solutions. The Public 
Information Centre is scheduled as follows: 

Date:  Thursday, December 15, 2022 

Time:  Open House from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  

Location:  Council Chambers, Township of North Dundas Office  

Address:  636 St. Lawrence Street, Winchester ON, K0C 2K0 

All those interested in the project are urged to attend.  Project information will also be available to the 
public on the Municipality’s website, https://www.northdundas.com/.  If you have any questions regarding 
the study please contact one of the people listed below.  We welcome your feedback. 

Mark Buchanan, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 
1000-343 Preston Street, 
Ottawa, ON K1S 1N4 
mbuchanan@jlrichards.ca 
Phone: 343-804-5349 

Angela Rutley 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Township of North Dundas 

636 St. Lawrence Street, P.O. Box 489, 
Winchester, ON K0C 2K0 

arutley@northdundas.com 
Phone: (613) 774-2105 x 231 

This study is being conducted according to the requirements of a Schedule B project under the Ontario 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015). 

The Notice was issued on December 1, 2022

Notice of Public Information Centre 

How Will This Affect Me? 

We Want To Hear From You! 




